
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting April 12, 2021 

Received 2 phone calls to ask if building permit needed for 
fence installation on East Main and Main St. none needed. 

Call for building permit for deck repair none needed. 

Homeowner stopped by my home and asked how to get 
water shut off, referred to Bailey. 

Spoke with the landowner on Commercial Drive to have the 
cat feeding area cleaned up landowner complied. 

Met Steve Fox at 214 Main St. to sign Building Permit. 

Spoke with renter on Main St. to have trash container from 
street and No Loitering removed from windows renter 
complied.(may be moving to old Great American) 

Following up on 239 report from the State about sign 
encroaching on State right-of-way 214 Main St. 

Handed out Building Permit for prefab garage. 



Received a phone call for Solar Farm on Route 41 referred 
to County. 

Continuing to rid Village of Unlicensed/Unregistered 
Vehicles. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any Questions or Concerns please feel to contact me. 


